
Robins class (y3) 

 

 Friday 10th May 2024:  This week we have been… 
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  This week we revised using the inverted commas to show speech. Then we moved onto 
using the book ‘Jim and the Beanstalk’ by Raymond Briggs as a basis to plan a story. At the 
end of the week, we continued to use the book ‘The Butterfly Lion’ by Michael Morpergo. 
We planned and wrote a newspaper report about Bertie returning home to England after 
the war with the lion. 

Our spellings have all used the grapheme ch as a ‘k’ sound: scheme, chorus, echo, chemist, 
character, stomach, monarch, school, anchor, chaos.  
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 Time: 

This week we have been learning about roman numerals and revising our knowledge of 

telling time to 5 minutes. 
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• PE – Rounders - we practiced using the overarm throw for fielding. We played some 

mini games the batters had to all run around the stumps whilst the fielders threw the 

ball between them. The aim was to see who was the quickest – the fielders or the 

batters. Swimming – it was wonderful to get back in the pool this week. We want to 

thank Mr Rayner for all of his hard work getting the pool ready for us. 

• RE – This week we discussed the question what do Christians today believe about the 

Holy Spirit? 

• Handwriting – diagonal join with no ascender - le 

• Guided reading – We completed two different reading comprehensions. 

• Art – we drew a slice of lemon and painted it using complementary colours.   

• Science – We discussed how water is transported within a plant. 

• Spanish – we sang our food songs. 

• Music – We practised top C and played the piece ‘C Side Rock’. 

• Computing – We discussed different layouts and how you can tell the type of text it 

will be just from a certain layout. We then used Canva again to produce a flyer for our 

school sports day. 
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This term we will have PE on Tuesdays and Fridays so please wear PE kit suitable for 
both inside and outside on both Tuesdays and Fridays. Please can children remove 
earrings on these days.  
 

 


